
26th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 Beach Trip

To celebrate the Year 6s achievements and to mark the end of SATs, we have planned a
special day for the children on Friday 17th May. This year, we will be taking them to the
beach in the morning, followed by a delicious fish and chips lunch!

To ensure the day goes smoothly, please make sure your child comes prepared on Friday
17th May with the following items in a bag:

● A towel
● A change of clothes and beach shoes (in case they get wet!)
● A water bottle
● Sunscreen and a hat (just in case the sun makes an appearance)
● A snack
● A bucket and spade

Although we won't be swimming in the sea, we may allow the children to paddle, so please
bear this in mind when packing their change of clothes.

Since it will be Mufti day for Year 6 only, there's no need for school uniform, but please
ensure the children are dressed appropriately for the weather. A sweatshirt or jumper is
advisable, as it can get chilly next to the sea.

You don't need to worry about lunch arrangements for this day, as the PTFA will
generously be providing fish and chips for all the children.

Please complete the Consent and Order link (click here) by Wednesday 1st May 2024
to order your child's lunch and provide consent for them to take part.

We are certain you'll join us in congratulating your child for their hard work and commitment
across this year. We're eagerly looking forward to a fun-filled day at the beach with them!

Regards

Sophie Bugg James Sharman
Interim Head of Schools MIJS Year 6 Class Teacher

https://forms.gle/PtJTMTHgo98rgYVa7

